
 

 

 

 

Healthy Ageing Service  

 

 

Secondary Consultation for General Practice  

 

St Vincent’s Hospital has expanded its community aged mental health program into 

Banyule, Nillumbik, Whittlesea, Mitchell and Murrindindi (still incl. Boroondara). 

 

The Healthy Ageing Service is focused on prevention and early intervention. We aim 

to support General Practitioners in their work by providing mental health advice 

and care to older adults who have mild to moderate symptoms, or are at risk of 

developing symptoms. 

 

We are a multi-disciplinary team funded to provide expert mental health 

assessment and brief intervention to older adults living in their own home or in 

residential care. Alternatively they can attend our office in Kew East, or we can 

attend your clinic for a joint consultation. 

 

We also offer secondary consultation with our medical staff during business hours. 
To book a secondary consultation, please call or email us:  

 
 

9231 8443 

HAS@svha.org.au 
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